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1. Country/location of visit   
University of Tokyo, Japan 

2. Research project 
KOUDOU 2017 

3. Date (departing from/returning to Japan) 
2017.8.30-2017.9.1 

4. Main host researcher and affiliation 
 

5. Progress and results of your research/activity (You can attach extra pages if needed) 
Please insert one or more pictures (to be publicly released). Below each picture, please provide a brief description. 

 I report “KOUDOU 2017” that I joined and was held on university of Tokyo from 30th August to 1st September. This 
conference was joint conference, thus, not only animal ethological conference, but 
also animal psychology, applied animal behavior, livestock, and behavioral 
neuroendocrinology. My presentation last year did not give us interesting discussion 
because of insufficient analyze. I almost finished analyzing and got interesting 
discussion this year. Many people came my poster and gave me many comments 
about my result. Some comments and opinions were completely opposite Therefore, 
I thought my result need more deeply analysis and get consideration that can 
convince people. I should join meetings and give a presentation to get more 
comments because studying and thinking in my laboratory narrow the way to 
thinking of me. 
 Other people’s presentations were very various and interesting. Presentations 
among many fields make me think my interest again. I gradually have used to 
conferences. Therefore, I could have good conversation with other participants. 
Discussion with the same generation motivated me to study and give me competitive 
consciousness. I will join next year conference too. 
 
                                                                             Poster presentation 

6. Others 

I am very grateful to the support from PWS. 
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